
 

 

COVID-19 Outbreak Dashboard  

To protect the health of our school community, Trinity Lutheran will provide Public Notice to our School 

community regarding School Associated Cases of COVID-19.  

When Trinity receives notification of a positive case, we contract trace and notify families of possible 

exposure.  

This dashboard includes ONLY confirmed COVID-19 cases among students, staff, administration, 

coaches, or any other person who was present on school property or at a school function under 

circumstances that may result in the transmission of COVID-19 during their infectious period.  

This dashboard will be updated to include new and cumulative COVID-19 case counts as they occur. 

 

Updated: 3/11/2022  

SCHOOL ASSOCIATED COVID-19 CASES  

New Cases (Week of March 7)  0 

New Populations Affected  

Cumulative Cases (Since 9/7/2021)  25 

 
 
To the best of our knowledge, none of the positive cases were contracted at school or school-related 

events. Our school will continue to take every precaution necessary to protect our students against the 

spread of COVID-19.  

This information does not mean you should quarantine or isolate. Those members of the School 

Community who were or are suspected to have been in Close Contact with a School Associated Case 

have been notified by Trinity Lutheran School and/or Monroe County Health Department.  

Thank you for understanding that, due to privacy laws, we are not able to release the names of the 

individuals with COVID-19 or those being required to quarantine. We will continue to communicate 

changes and updates with you. If you have any questions, contact the Monroe County Health 

Department at (734) 240-7830. For answers to your COVID-19 questions, please call the Michigan 

Department of Health and Human Services COVID-19 Hotline at 888-535-6136 or visit 

Michigan.gov/Coronavirus.  

 

Thank you,  

Mrs. Cindy Lucas 


